
 

  

 

 

 

ONGOING PRAYER LIST 
Homebound: 
Bob & Judie Butin: Park Centre 
Betty Dop: Baxter Care Center  
Maureen McRoberts: Montezuma Rehab Center    

Our Missionaries: Jeremy & Susan Beebout (Niger)   
and John & Lori Havenga (Solomon Islands) 

 

 

Every Monday: Weekly Staff Meeting from 3:00 to 5:30. 

Check out the website: newtonway.org 
Check out The Way on Facebook! 

 

Prayer… Do you need prayer? We care about your prayer needs! For 
prayer requests, please fill out a Prayer Request card, located in the 
seat pockets. You can also receive prayer from the Prayer Team at the 
front of the church during the message response time.  

 Prayer of Blessing Service each Sunday night from 5-7pm, is a great 
time to receive prayer or pray for others.   

Saturday Nite Ignite at 7pm 

 

               Newton Church of The Way 

                      2306 S 3rd Ave E Newton   IA   50208 

    Office: 2300 S 3
rd

 Ave E    Phone: (641) 792-7300 

Email: info@theway146.com  Web Site: newtonway.org 

SUNDAY MORNING SERVICES 

Classic 7:45 am to 8:30am 

Ignite I 9:00am to 10:00am 

Ignite II 10:30am to 11:30am 

Sunday Morning 
 

The Way Café—8:30-10:30am 
 

Journey 252 downstairs 

(3 & 4 yr. olds thru 6th grade) 
During the Ignite II service @ 10:30 

Contact  Information: 

Steve Heerema  641.204.1831  steve@theway146.com 

Matt Hugg    641.780.7846  matthugg@gmail.com 

Betty Samson  641.792.7300 betty@theway146.com 

Tricia Groves  641.792.7300 info@theway146.com 

Marcy Milburn   641.792.7300  marcy@theway146.com 

Jim Samson   641.521.9672   jimsamsonlawncare@yahoo.com 

Soldiers:  

DJ Schub, son of Mike & Jill, is in the Marines here in the US. 

Tyler Cremeens, son of Melonee Wyatt, stationed in Colorado. 

Chris Terlouw, in the Army stationed in Alabama for flight school. 

Lcpl Josh Kriegel, grandson of Linda Olson and nephew of Michelle Dodd, 

is a Marine and has been deployed to Afghanistan. Will be there a year. 

Troy Heck, nephew of Carol Davidson, is a Chief at sea in the Navy. 

Nichole Stilwell, daughter of Leslie Ross, is a T-38 Aggressor piolet stationed 

at the Lanley Air Force Base. 

Trenton Ratcliff, grandson of John & Kim Guthrie and nephew of Jeff & Sara 

Guthrie, is stationed in the U.S. for the Air Force. 
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LOST AND FOUND ANNOUNCEMENT! Please take a moment 

to check out the Lost & Found in the Coat Room. If it isn’t spoken for 
after this weekend, it will be taken to the Salvation Army. Thank you! 

 

The Salvation Army is in need of Tuna Helper and soup! If you are 

interested in donating, you can either take it to the back door of Sal-

vation Army or bring it to The Way. (There is a box upstairs in the 

Coat Room or downstairs in The Way Café for all donations.) THANKS! 



Building Campaign Donations? If you have donations for the building 

campaign, please stick your donation in the hanging offering box at the 

back of the Worship Center. If you are writing a check, the memo must 

say “Building Campaign” or cash must be in an envelope. THANK YOU! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Financial Stewardship Update 

General Fund     Actual  Budget 

Last Week            $9,969  $8,100 

Year-to-date (beginning 7/1/13)    $328,955     $307,800 

Variance to YTD budget  +$21,155 or  +6.9% 

Nursery is available for newborn - 2 years.  
Located at the north end of the hall past the restrooms. 

 

Communion is offered to those who believes Jesus Christ is 

their Lord. There is a gluten free option upon request. 

All fitness classes are taking a break this week.  

Happy Easter! 

Discover Hope is taking a break this week. We will meet 

again Tuesday, April 7th from 6-7pm. Happy Easter! 

Vital Men — will be taking a break this week.  
See you next week and Happy Easter! 

Prayer Watch 
The Prayer Team is hosting a Prayer Watch fo-
cusing on each Watch of the Night for 4 weeks. 
Each Watch will focus on different topics con-

cerning our lives today and instructions available to guide our prayer.  
         Fourth Watch             Saturday, April 4   3AM- 6AM 
 

ANYONE is welcome to come pray with the Prayer Team! 
 

Alpha is for EVERYONE…who wants to ex-
plore life’s big questions! The Alpha course is 
an opportunity to explore the Christian faith in 

ten thought-provoking weekly sessions. 

Anyone interested in finding out more about the           

 Christian faith. Adults of all ages are welcome. 

Learning and laughter. It is possible to learn about the Christian faith  

   and to have fun at the same time. 

People meeting together. An opportunity to get to know others and to  
   make new friends. 

Helping one another. The small groups give you a chance to discuss issues 

    raised during the talks. 

Ask anything. Alpha is a place where no question is seen as too simple  

    or too hostile. 
When? Thursdays April 16–June 18. 6:00-8:00pm 

Think about it & pray about it. Registration online at newtonway.org! 
For questions or help registering, contact the Office. 

Last chance to sign up!  

Journey 252 Easter Family Night 

Wednesday, April 1st—6-8pm (Supper included) 
Families will take a closer look at Jesus’ life, death, and  
resurrection. Food is provided. You can sign up by the  

drinking fountain, on Facebook, or contact the Office! 

TONIGHT -  5 to 7pm “Prayer of Blessing”  
The Worship Center is open for you to pray, 
read scripture and be prayed for. This is a time 
of reflection, quiet moments with God and a time of blessing.  

If you would like for the prayer team to come to your home for prayer 
Sunday evening at 5:15 or 6:00pm, please call the office Mon-Fri to set 
something up. On Saturday call Mike Brobst at 641-780-2897. 

Please fill out a Connection Card for any immediate prayer requests. 

 

Route 146 Youth Group  Will be helping with the Easter 

Event. All youth come at 5pm if possible! (Ends at 8:15) 
With questions, contact Tricia Groves 641-792-7300 

Journey 252  10:30 during Ignite II  Downstairs! 

Children ages 3 years-old thru 6th grade! 

 

 

To allow more space for J252, The Way Café  will close at 11am. 

Service Opportunity:  Kansas City  

Friday, April 10 - Sunday, April 12 

An outreach church in Kansas City needs some facility improvements 

before it hosts summer mission groups. A group of men from The Way 

will go there to do carpentry and repair work in the church building.   

They will leave early Friday morning to work Friday and Saturday. On 

Sunday they will worship, then return home. If you are interested or 

have questions about future trips, call Doug Bishop 641.417.8885.  

 
 

April 1 Easter Family Event - Families take a closer look at 
the death and resurrection of Jesus. Food is provided.  

(Sign up by the drinking fountain TODAY!) 
April 3 Good Friday Service - 7pm in the Worship Center 

 April 5 Easter Sunday - Pancake Breakfast, 7-10:30am.  
3 Ignite Services: 7:30, 9:00, and 10:30 am. (Kids will be 

singing at the end of 7:30 and 9am services, 
and the beginning of 10:30am. There will be 

activities available in the J252 Area during the last service.) 

Everyone Welcome! 

There will be NO Saturday Nite Ignite Service on Easter Weekend. 

ATTENTION ROUTE 146 PARENTS! 
Save the date of Wednesday, April 29th! 6:30-8:30pm 

We will have a Parent’s Night featuring Dr. Karen Cleveland, a Christian 
youth Psychologist. She will be discussing how to raise our teens in a social 

media world. Don’t miss this awesome discussion and food is provided! 

Please RSVP to Tricia Groves at 641.792.7300 or info@theway146.com. 

Volunteers are needed for the Pancake Breakfast on EASTER  

SUNDAY! (Next Sunday) Check out the sign-up sheets  

downstairs at the info table! THANK YOU FOR HELPING!  


